
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 3/17-End of Second Trimester
● 3/24-Report Cards Online
● 3/24-First Grade Play 1:30
● 3/28-CRS Me & My Dance 5:30 

held in LLE Gym
● 4/4-LLE Me & My Dance 5:30 

held in LLE Gym

March 17, 2023

Fourth Grade Demarest 
Library Visit

On Tuesday, March 7, the fourth 
graders at LLE visited the 
Demarest Public Library. Each class 
walked to the library and met the 
youth services librarian, Ms. Chris. 
Students participated in a 
scavenger hunt and had the 
opportunity to get a library card. 



CRS and LLE are partnering with a local Turkish family to help support the 
children that have lost everything from the earthquake last month. There 
will be labeled boxes outside of the main office at CRS and LLE where 
students can drop off their supplies. The collection will last for two weeks, 
from March 13-March 24. Also, homerooms will be sending cards of 
encouragement to the children in Turkiye.

Support for Children in Turkiye

Spotlight on Second Grade

Second graders have been busy learning about many 
different subjects! For their science unit, Mr. 
Napolitano’s class completed a landforms research 
project, where students were each given one 
landform. For their landform, they wrote a paragraph 
about the landform in general and then chose a 
specific one. For example, students could’ve chosen 
Mount Everest as a famous mountain. Also in science, 
students are working on an endangered species 
project, where each student chose an endangered 
species and researched them on their computers. Ms. 
Amoroso’s class made sentence buddies this week to 
learn proper sentence structure and to practice the 
difference between nouns and verbs.



Dear CRS and LLE Families,

It was such a pleasure to see the students back in school after the week off where we all had time 
to relax and recharge our batteries.  Upon our return, we had another fun and educational Read 
Across America Week at CRS and LLE.  Please see the items below for more exciting updates.

● International Heritage Day:  The original date was set for Saturday, April 22nd, from 
12:00-2:30.  Please know that the time remains the same but we do need to change the date. 
Once the revised date is decided, you will be notified.

● Student Footwear: Student safety when walking in the hallways, playing at recess, or during 
physical education class is very important.  As per our Handbook students should not be 
wearing flip-flops or crocs to school.  Sneakers are always the best choice!

● Preschool/Kindergarten Registration:   
○ Preschool: We still have seats open in the Preschool 3 program for the 2023-2024 

school year.  If you or someone you know, who is domiciled in Demarest, is interested, 
please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 51535.

○ Kindergarten: If you or someone you know has a child who will be five years old by 
October 1, 2023, please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 51535 to 
register. 

● Look ahead:
○ 3/24:

■ 1:30-1st Grade Play.  The doors will open at 1:15
■ Report Cards available online

○ 3/28: CRS Me & My Dance held at the LLE Gym-5:30-7:00
○ 4/4:   LLE Me & My Dance held at the LLE Gym-5:30-7:00

Thank you for your partnership in helping to make our schools the success that they are.

Best,
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal

https://nj01001706.schoolwires.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=6369&dataid=11805&FileName=2022-2023%20CRS%20LLE%20HANDBOOK.pdf

